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I chose wildlife for my scope and sequence assignment. I chose it because it was a class I really enjoyed taking as a high school student, even though I had no prior experience in the field before doing so. It proved to be a very interesting class for me, and I think it would be a fun interesting class to teach.


I organized the class in such a way that I believed it would be most beneficial to my students. I would teach the class in the Fall semester of the school year so students could utilize the lessons during hunting season if they chose to do so. I decided to teach all the laws, safety, and certification TEKS at the beginning of the semester so that students would be able to get certified if they wanted, and use that certification during the hunting seasons in the Fall. I would follow that with TEKS surrounding the importance of wildlife and conservation, and give student ideas on how they can contribute to the environment. Then the next six weeks we would build on that by teaching the students about career opportunity and applying their knowledge to scenarios outside the classroom.

I hope my students will take away not only knowledge and certification from being in my class, but also a new understanding of why we interact with wildlife in the ways we do and why we have laws in place. Also I want them to have an appreciation for wildlife that they may not have had before taking the course.


This assignment will benefit me as a teacher because it has given me some much needed practice and instruction on a topic I will use in my career. It has also shown me that these are things I will have to take plenty of time before hand to do, because organizing classes is more difficult than I once thought.
